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September 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have enjoyed a wonderful summer break and we are delighted to welcome
you and your children back to school. For those of you new to our school, we are very much
looking forward to meeting you and getting to know you and your child.

Forest Academy is a large, busy school and inevitably there will be lots to communicate over
the next few days. The Dates for the Diary document is available on the website already and
we update this regularly. This will allow you to see the planned events in advance. We also
put a printed copy in the noticeboard at the front of the school. Further communications will
be sent via Arbor emails. Arbor replaces Pupil Asset. Look out for age phase newsletters and
Parents’ Evening meetings. We also send out information and reminders on Facebook.

If you have any preloved uniform that you no longer need, please take it to the reception
and we will ensure it is available for anyone who would like it.

We look forward to seeing you from 8.30 on the playground on Wednesday 6th September;
don’t forget we have a slightly earlier start time of 8.35am.

Best wishes,

Mrs A. Grimes
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